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Dear Legislators,  

I strongly oppose HB 4021. It takes away the Principle of Local Authority of The 

People; interfering with the process of The People choosing their Representatives.  

 

Additionally, the Governor would make a biased choice and an appointment would 

create an incumbent. An incumbent position would give the appointee a special 

advantage when a special election occurs.  

 

Our form of government was designed specifically to help protect Liberty; the ability 

for voters to choose their Representatives must remain in tact to help preserve 

Liberty. 

 

Vote NO on HB 4021.  


